
RAVENS IN OUR COMMUNITY

RAVENS HOLD RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY FOR NEW FIELD

PLAY 60 PLAYER SPOTLIGHT

On Tuesday (11/29), the Baltimore Ravens joined Living Classrooms Foundation, Mayor Stephanie Rawlings-Blake, the City of Baltimore 
and the NFL/Local Initiatives Support Coalition (LISC) Grassroots Program in a ribbon-cutting ceremony for the new football field at City 
Springs School in East Baltimore. The field will offer more than 2,000 youth every year a safe place to exercise, play team sports and 
receive wraparound services.
 
Ravens players, including WR Lee Evans, DT Bryan Hall, RB Ricky Williams, QB Tyrod Taylor,  and cheerleaders hosted a Play 60 football 
skills clinic for 75 students following the press conference. The NFL’s Play 60 campaign is designed to encourage kids to be active for at 
least 60 minutes a day in order to help reverse the trend of childhood obesity. 

The newly renovated City Springs Football Field features a regulation-size football field that will be used for physical education activi-
ties during the school day and will provide youth with safe and supervised recreation during the critical after-school hours. 
 
Funding for the City Springs Football Field was initiated in 2009, when the Living Classrooms Foundation received a $100,000 grant from 
the Baltimore Ravens as part of the National Football League/LISC Grassroots Program.  LISC identifies local, nonprofit, neighborhood-
based agencies that have an interest in building or refurbishing football fields in schools and parks in underserved neighborhoods. 

In support of NFL Play 60, the Ravens hosted top performing 
students as their Play 60 ambassadors during Thursday’s game 
(11/24). In addition to receiving two tickets to the game, each 
ambassador received an Xbox Kinect and Play 60 gear which 
they wore during their pre-game, on-field visit.

Winning students were chosen from more than 15,000 youth 
who took part in various Ravens Play 60 programs (Play 60 in-
school challenge, Playworks/PALA Challenge and Project ACES).

Ravens LB Brendon Ayanbadejo (above right) will join Jimmy’s 
Seafood in Baltimore tonight (11/29), to provide a post-holiday 
meal to 170 local students.  Pre-registered children from Fort 
Worthington Elementary School, Hamilton Elementary/Middle 
School, New Song Academy and Yorkwood Elementary School 
will receive a Thanksgiving meal with all the trimmings served 
by Ayanbadejo and Ravens teammates.

The Baltimore Ravens led the way in the $1 million stadium rennovations at Poly and Mervo High schools.


